
Travellers from South America must
self-isolate and get tested

Travellers who have arrived from or transited through these South American
countries* in the last 14 days must self-isolate for 10 days when they arrive
in Northern Ireland, their household must also isolate for 10 days.
Travellers who have returned from South America should also arrange to have a
test whether or not they have symptoms, they should contact their GP or Out-
of-Hours service to arrange testing.

Pre-departure testing for all
International arrivals to Northern
Ireland

From 21 January 2021 international travellers will be required to present a
negative Covid-19 test result before arriving in Northern Ireland.

We cannot ease up in our fightback –
Health Minister

That was the message from Health Minister Robin Swann as Northern Ireland’s
most recent Covid-19 figures were announced and as hospitals here prepare for
the full brunt of the latest surge.

Statement on roundtable meeting with
retail sector

The First Minister and deputy First Minister had a positive engagement with
the retail sector today to discuss the ongoing work to respond to the
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Covid-19 pandemic.

Dr McBride and Dr Holohan urge
everyone to stay home

Chief Medical Officers in Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland have
voiced their concerns about the high levels of Covid-19 and are urging
everyone to stay home.
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